
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

November 4, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-1003        

 

On November 2, 2022, the OPO received an email complaint.  

The complainant alleges: Caller said he had an unlawful arrest, and that they threw him 
to the ground. Apparently, a woman (the victim) told the officer(s) that he (the caller) put 
a knife on her, but it was not him (the caller). After he (the caller) was arrested, the 
officer(s) figured out it was another person. This incident occurred on  
at  The officer name given was: Officer  

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




